
 
 

Week Ending 2nd May 2025 

Attendance and Punctuality 
Each week we celebrate the two classes with the best attendance for that week – One from EYFS/KS1 and one from KS2. CONGRATULATIONS 
to 2L (with 98%) and to 3J and 5A (with 98%) for their great attendance this week. These classes will receive our ‘Attendance Bears’ to look 
after for the week.  
 
Well done to the following classes for their excellent punctuality (least amount of lates). CONGRATULATIONS to RF with 0 lates this week and 
to 5A and 6G also with 0 lates this week. These classes will receive our ‘Early Birds’ to look after for the week.  

Friday 9th May – 1B Class Assembly 

Please join us in celebrating all 1B have learnt so far this year in their wonderful Class Assembly – 9:15am on Friday 9th May. 

Year 5 Money Skills Workshops 

Next Tuesday Year 5 will be engaging in ‘Money Skills Workshops’ led by a wonderful Parent Volunteer. Money Skills fits in well with the Year 5 
PSHE Unit where the children will learn about saving money. 

Relationships and Behaviour Policy Consultation 

We have been reviewing our Behaviour Policy to ensure that it reflects the importance of relationships between children, their peers and 
adults in relation to behaviour. The policy has also been updated to embed the restorative practice that the school has been using.  

The policy, along with a powerpoint the summarises the policy, have been emailed to you. We would also like to get your views regarding the 
proposed changes and a link to a short survey has been emailed to you. You can find it here as well: https://forms.gle/xLKcfucsBFBGf95R8  

We would really appreciate parents and carers feedback regarding the proposal. 

Scabies – Whole school screening 
 
As you will be aware there was a whole school scabies screening exercise that took place this week. A small number of possible cases were 
identified but there were no clusters of cases in any class and at this time there will be no further action from the North London Health 
Protection Team. We are still keeping a very low threshold for picking up children who have a rash or itching, and if a child is found to have 
these symptoms while at school, we will ask you to kindly collect your child and have them assessed by your GP. 
 
A reminder that if your child has Scabies, please keep your child away from school until the day after having the first treatment and inform 
the school regarding your child’s / diagnosis right away. If your child is diagnosed with Scabies, treatment will be needed for the child and 
everyone in your household as well, and 2 rounds of treatment are needed at a week’s interval. Please continue to follow the advice in the 
Scabies Factsheet that you have been sent. 
 
WRM Digital Tools 
To access these tools visit Digital tools | Maths Tools for Teachers | White Rose Education and enter the code for this week: aba-dug-alp 
 
Have a lovely weekend, 

Mrs Morton. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

https://forms.gle/xLKcfucsBFBGf95R8
https://whiterosemaths.com/resources/digital-tools


 
 

 

 

 



 
 

 

 


